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12th September 2002                                                                                             
                                                                                                                        
Clive Lawrence 
 
Dear Clive 
 
Best Value Review of Housing Management 
Revised arrangements for Draft Vision Consultation 
 
At the Tenant Council meeting held on 9th September, a number of delegates 
expressed concern about the consultation arrangements which grouped 
Neighbourhoods together at Group Forum meetings.  Delegates generally felt that 
the Draft Vision should be discussed at individual Neighbourhood Forum meetings.  
As a result it has been agreed to present the Draft Vision to individual Forum 
meetings during September/up to mid October. 
 
It is proposed to include an item on your Forum agenda for the meeting scheduled 
on Tuesday 15th October.  Your Neighbourhood Manager has been advised of 
these new arrangements and will be in contact with you to discuss the inclusion of 
this item, if your Agenda Planning meeting has already taken place. 
 
Myself or Chris Brown, Head of Housing Management will be attending your Forum 
meeting to present the item and if you have any queries in the meantime, please do 
not hesitate to contact me on 0207 525 1264. 
 
Myself or Chris, look forward to seeing you on 15th October. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
                        
 
 
 
M J NASH (Ms) 
Strategic Project Manager                                                                     
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